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God. The sound of our prayers is our vocation as you are my vocation. This is the sound of Jesus
knocking on our door. It is the sound of Jesus.The Trump administration announced Thursday that it
plans to launch a sweeping, two-pronged effort to crack down on immigration. The "zero-tolerance"
approach would require the federal government to prosecute all those who cross the border illegally,
including asylum seekers and unaccompanied children. It also includes a series of new initiatives to
step up immigration enforcement. The White House appeared to downplay the significance of the
approach in its immediate aftermath, saying the first step of the plan will focus on building the
physical infrastructure needed to round up and process the thousands of migrants currently arriving
at the border each month. Trump administration officials are planning to release more details about
the broader approach at an afternoon White House press conference later Thursday. "Border
security is national security," Attorney General Jeff Sessions said in a statement before the
announcement. "Criminals who knowingly and willfully break the law must be held accountable for
their actions. That is why I have ordered DHS (Department of Homeland Security) officials to take
strong and swift action to remove illegal aliens from the country who are criminals, gang members,
and threats to public safety." In addition to the push to prosecute adults and children who cross the
border illegally, the administration plans to try to deter migrants from making the dangerous and
often fatal trek from Mexico to the United States. The Trump administration is scrambling to stem
the tide of migrants, mostly from Central America, and is pledging to take action as early as next
month. "It's a crisis situation at our border. I think the president and the American people are
rightfully concerned," said White House press secretary Sarah Sanders. "By next week, I believe we
will have more specifics on what that will entail." Sanders said the new program will include what
she called "long-term housing" for those families crossing illegally with their children, either as part
of a group or individually. But she also suggested that Democrats on Capitol Hill and those living
inside the United States need to act. "We have to get the Democrats to join us on this common-sense
approach to border security," she said. Some congressional Democrats are raising concern about the
administration's plan. Rep. Joaquin Castro, D-Texas, a member of the Democratic leadership, said
Thursday that the new plan will only
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